UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION IV

612 EAST LAMAR BLVD, SUITE 400
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76011-4125

February 10, 2012

New World Environmental, Inc.
dba New World Technology
ATTN: Donald Wadsworth
Radiation Safety Officer
448 Commerce Way
Livermore, CA 94551

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO 14-DAY NOTIFICATION
LICENSE NUMBER 04-27745-01

By letter dated February 6, 2012, you provided notification to this office that you ceased certain
activities under the subject license at Hwy 160 Project, Tuba City, Arizona. Please find out the
jurisdictional status of any licensed activities performed at any State of Arizona sites. Please
note that if the jurisdictional status is not exclusive Federal jurisdiction, then you do not need to
notify us of work activities within the State of Arizona. Please note that the State of Arizona is an
Agreement State and to be approved for licensed activities conducted within, you will have to
contact the State of Arizona and apply for reciprocal recognition with them. No further actions
regarding your notification are required. If you have any questions regarding the response to
your notification, please contact me at 817-200-1103.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the
NRC's document system (ADAMS). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at
hitp://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Colleen Murnahan, Licensing Assistant
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B

Docket: 030-36174
License; 04-27745-01
Control: 576925



